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Crescent Avenue Bridge Maintenance – 2024 
Issued February 6, 2024 
 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
This addendum is issued as a supplement to the plans and specifications, and shall be 
considered an integral part of the same. 
 
Item:               1.1  
Location: Specifications 
Description: Prebid meeting minutes, from 2/2/2024, are attached and made a part of the 

contract. 
 
 
 
Each Contractor is responsible for incorporating all changes into their bid and indicating receipt 
of this Addendum on the Bid Form. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kurt Heidenreich, PE, SE, CPESC 
Engineering Resources, Inc. 
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PREBID MEETING MINUTES 
Crescent Avenue Bridge Maintenance  - 2024 
February 2, 2024, 2:00pm 
GB 114 – Ginsberg Hall 
 
ATTENDEES (SEE SIGN-IN SHEET) 
 
The following items were discussed or presented during the meeting.   
 

1. The Representatives of PFW and the Design Team were introduced to open the meeting. 

  
2. The following items were presented as updates or clarification: 

a. The Base Bid with unit prices 

b. Alternates 

c. Unit Prices 

 
3. Overview of the plans/details 

a. Reviewed the specifics regarding the deck patching/repair and embedded galvanic anodes.  The 
contractor shall sound the deck and mark proposed patching areas for review by the engineer and 
owner prior to demolition or any construction activities. 

b. The work associated with the alternatives will be authorized, based on the available budget. 
 

4. The floor was opened to contractor questions.  The following items were discussed: 

a. The project schedule was discussed.  Work is to be completed during the summer of 2024. 

b. The bridge will be closed to public use during construction.  Due to the tunnel on the west approach, 
access to the site will be from the student housing side.   A portion of the parking lot by the commons 
building will be available for construction worker parking.  Water is available close to the site and the 
bridge has some electrical power (Original Plans Attached). 

c. Additional questions should be submitted to Kurt (kurt@eri.consulting) by February 7th, so a final 
addendum can be issued on February 8th if required. 
 

5. The meeting was adjourned and the attendees were advised to complete a site visit to familiarize 
themselves with the project. 

 
 

The above minutes were prepared by Kurt Heidenreich.  These minutes will be included in the contract through 
addendum. 

 

mailto:kurt@eri.consulting



